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Comments: Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project

 

I encourage you to support the proposed reroute of the Superior Hiking Trail as outlined by the Superior Hiking

Trail Association for the Lutsen Mountains Ski Area Expansion Project.  The proposed reroute by Lutsen just

doesn't work.  We are already losing more and more forest to activities that do not promote hiking and walking.

Let's try to do everything we can to keep the Superior Hiking Trail as much of a natural experience as possible,

and ensure that we can access the trail all year long by accepting the Superior Hiking Trail Association reroute.

 

 

 

Thank you.

 

 

Jessica LaBumbard

Duluth, MN 

 

 


